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YOU SHOULDN’T MISS

CANNED FOOD DRIVE
NOW UNTIL SUNDAY MAY 25  |  BOTH CAMPUSES
MDUMC Youth is collecting 1,000 cans for summer missions—bring canned fruits 
and veggies to Sunday worship or drop off at the youth office or main office during 
the week. Cans will support food distribution for 300+ families during High School 
Workcamp. Questions? Contact Steve Cragg at SteveCragg@mdumc.org.

PASTOR JENNIFER GROS’ FAREWELL CELEBRATION
SUNDAY, MAY 25  |  12:30 PM  |  MAIN CAMPUS - WESLEY HALL
Join us for a farewell celebration lunch for Pastor Jennifer Gros on Sunday, May 
25 at 12:30pm in Wesley Hall. During this time of fellowship, we will celebrate 
Pastor Jennifer and her service to God and our MDUMC community.  Her 
leadership and commitment have made an impact among us, and we look forward 
to celebrating all that she has contributed to our church family!  Advanced 
registration is required, so if you’d like to join us in celebrating Pastor Jennifer, 
register for lunch at mdumc.org/events by Sunday, May 18 at 5 PM.

PASTOR MICHAEL JARBOE’S FAREWELL CELEBRATION
THURSDAY, MAY 15  |  6 PM  |  WEST CAMPUS - THE JOURNEY
On Thursday, May 15, at 6 PM in The Journey, you’re invited to a farewell 
celebration dinner filled with gratitude, stories, and blessings as we express 
our love and appreciation for all Pastor Michael has done at MDUMC. His 
leadership, compassion, and unwavering dedication have deeply shaped our 
church community, and this evening will be a time to reflect on the lasting impact 
he’s made. While Pastor Michael’s final sermons will be delivered at The Journey 
on June 1st, we hope you’ll join us on Thursday, May 15, as we send him off 
with heartfelt thanks and prayers for the next chapter of his journey. Advanced 
registration is required, so if you’d like to join us in celebrating Pastor Michael, 
register for dinner at mdumc.org/events by Sunday, May 11 at 5 PM.

UNITED WOMEN IN FAITH SUNDAY
Today we are celebrating United Women in Faith and the wonderful work they do 
in and for our community. UWF is a group of women who gather regularly at our 
church for opportunities of fellowship, outreach, and spiritual growth. Whether you 
are looking for community or want to get involved in serving our community, we 
have a place for you! To learn more visit mdumc.org/uwf.


